
Register April 7 - May 8 !! 
Ferry Beach Retreat 

over 
Memorial Day Weekend 2025 

Friday, May 23 – Monday, May 26 
First Parish in Concord  

First Parish in Lexington & 
Follen Community Church  

 

Families, couples, and singles of all ages are welcome and encouraged to attend! 
 

For much more general info, please see the Ferry Beach General Info document at  
www. firstparish.org/forms. 
 
 

Registration begins Monday, April 7 at approximately 9:00 am. 
 

Registration Part 1. 
  

You must register for lodging and meals either online with Ferry Beach or by calling the Registration office at 
Ferry Beach.  To register online, go to www.ferrybeach.org and click on the “REGISTER NOW” button you see on the 
homepage.  (Alternatively, follow this link:  https://ferry-beach-retreat-conference-center.bookinglayer.com/en.)  
Either way, you will get to their registration page for many events, where you’ll look for the “box” that says, “First Parish 
in Concord and First Parish in Lexington” or “Follen Church,” depending on where you attend.  Both boxes will indicate 
our dates, May 23-26.  Clicking the appropriate church box will take you to the registration form for our specific 
weekend.  Follow the prompts from there.  
 

To register by phone, call Ferry Beach Registration at x1.  You must tell them the church you  4489-(207) 282
en attend and our dates.  Kristie Blanchette is the registrar, and she will take it from there.  If she is not able to answer wh

you call, you can leave her a message with your name, phone number, church, and that you want to register for our 
retreat.   

 
Note that in addition to the cost for lodging and meals, your final bill will include a fee that comes back to our 

churches to cover supplies our joint Planning Committee will supply for the weekend.  This fee is $25/adult and 
$15/youth ages 9-18, and free for children 8 and under.  

 
Commuters, that is folks planning to attend, perhaps just for a day, but not stay onsite, must also register.  They 

can also sign up for meals for the day with their registration.  There is a fee from Ferry Beach to be on the campus as a 
commuter, as well as the fee for our Planning Committee, as described above, though if just attending one day, the fee is 
reduced to $15/adult and $10/youth ages 9-18, and free for children 8 and under.  
 
Registration Part 2. 

 

Our joint Planning Committee also needs some information from you.  So, you must also fill out our Registration 
Part 2 Google form at:  https://forms.gle/SR4rh8mfHRMUrKkY9.  Your registration is not complete until you’ve done 
both Part 1 and Part 2!  Thank you!  We look forward to seeing you at Ferry Beach!  If you have questions, please 
contact a coordinator:  

 

First Parish in Concord:   Darien Smith (darien@smithquest.com)  
First Parish in Lexington:   Deb Weiner Soule (djweiner101@gmail.com) or  
           Elisabeth Jas (svenjas@msn.com)  
Follen Community Church:   Jill Reurs (jreurs@icloud.com) or 
    Caroline Walters (cwalters1963@gmail.com) or 
      Joyce Pulcini (pulcinjo@email.gwu.edu) 
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